
Hello Riders. 

 What a great deal to catch up on. March and April saw a few new members added to our small group. 
Welcome Lenny Doeler March, Lisa Doeler, Neil Thaggard Longman and Scott Longman in April. Again 
welcome to ALR372 Riders, really look forward to riding as a group. 

Our web site is being worked on and will be ready soon, Thanks goes out to Karen for all of her hard 
work. We are also working on a new miles and hours log that will have direct input to the excel spread 
sheet.  

We have also closed up April’s Round Robin I am proud to say Don and June Crawford started in Key 
West and ran the southern route Joe, Robin and I meet the Northern Group at 283 here in Jacksonville 
on Friday. This group started in Tallahassee. Both group converged about ten miles from American 
Legion Post 10 where we received a very warm welcome. This Benefit brought in over $41,000.00 to 
Project Vet Relief, for the Florida Veterans and their families in need. 

May 8th American Legion Post 9 will be hosting one of the biggest events held in Jacksonville. 
Registration opens at 8:30 am with kickstands up at 1000 hrs. This is a all day event with bands and 
rides. Let’s all head out to support post 9 this Saturday. 

I’ve said this many times, I am so proud of little group. We all do what we can to make American Legion 
Post 372 Shine. 

 

 

 


